
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Willow Creek Elementary PTO is busy preparing our 10th annual Fun Run – 
Run Wild at the Creek. This year’s spring fundraiser event will take place on March 
31st, 2022.  As is the past, it will be a Fun COLOR run paired with field day 
activities.     
 

Many community businesses are already lined up to help support us:  DASH Soccer Club helps run the race 
with rest and hydration stations, and Champions Crossfit helps warm up the kids and gives out the awards.   
 
We would greatly appreciate any donations that you can provide to help make this event successful.  To 
increase the excitement and school spirit of this event, we are hoping to provide each student with a Fun Run 
shirt to wear the day of the event.  We would like to offer these shirts at no cost to students, or the school.   
 
We are hoping to partner with local businesses to help offset the costs of these shirts, as well as the other 
expenses scheduled for the day (inflatables, prizes, popsicles, first aid supplies, water, etc)    If you know of or 
are a part of a business that would like to participate as a sponsor, either monetarily, or in the way of a service 
or product donation, please see the attached form.  
 
This year we are offering 6 top donors the opportunity to have their logo prominently displayed on the 
Boosterthon website that each child uses to raise money.  All donations raised by the students are collected from 
this site; so every contact of a student that that opens the Boosterthon link will see these donors, their 
generosity, and their company logos! 
 
To see a full list of benefits, please see the attached donor form.    
 
As a community business, this is a convenient way for you to demonstrate to neighborhood residents that you 
are committed to supporting their family and helping to enhance their children's education.  Willow Creek 
Elementary is a non-profit organization under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code so donations 
would be tax-deductible. The WCES PTO Tax ID # is 76-0580743.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. Please feel free to contact us using the details below if you have 
any questions. Your contribution is greatly appreciated by the students, parents and staff of Willow Creek 
Elementary. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Jenny Aday 
Spring Fundraiser Coordinator          
Willow Creek Elementary            
Email: jenny.aday@catuleconsulting.com 
832.797.6848            


